
Submitter: Tammi Morrow 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3380 

This is good bill. We need to support our volunteer emergency services personnel. 

This is a vital emergency service for our rural areas in the State.  


